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We are thrilled with the overwhelming growth our Club has seen over the last  year.  Our most
recent Buddy Program Promotion has been wildly successful ,  bringing in 46 total new members
for 2021 so far.  With the surplus of  members joining,  and the recent COVID 19 vaccination
distribution,  we are seeing an uptick in usage throughout our Club.  Our staff is working
diligently to prepare for a very busy season this year ;  we’re hiring additional team members
for almost all  departments,  preparing the pool for the opening season,  and continuing to make
improvements throughout the property.  In helping our team meet our goal to always provide
exceptional service,  we greatly appreciate your contribution by making advanced dining
reservations and tee times.  We do know that sometimes,  last-minute planning is  sti l l  planning;
even a quick phone call  to tell  us you’re on the way will  make a big difference in helping us
prepare.  We’re eager to continue to see some faces we’ve missed throughout the past year,  but also
new ones as well!  

The summer season is  right around the corner and our team here has been working in conjunction
with our pool management company,  Aquatech,  to assure the pool will  be open on time for the
2021 summer season.  Our county inspection will  be scheduled within the next two weeks and we
plan to open on Friday, May 28th!  Our Summer Social  Membership is  back for another season,
so we encourage you to share this with your friends and family as a great opportunity to join the
Club and see what it ’s  all  about!
 
You might have seen a few small  projects being completed throughout the course over the past few
weeks;  repairing the cart path on 18,  building a new tee box on 3,  and working on the pond on 13,
just to name a few. Our Director of  Grounds,  Shane Harrelson has been busy with his team
continuing to keep the golf  course in the best condition possible while maintaining the entirety of
the Club grounds as well .  We’re very thankful for Shane  and his team and the hard work they
put in daily here at SCC.  Our new Director of  Golf ,  Andy Zachowicz,  already has his hands on new
merchandise in the golf  shop! If  you haven’t  had a chance to stop by and check out the new gear,  I
would encourage you to do so!  We hope you will  wear your SCC logo proudly!

Thank you again for the continued support of  Statesville Country Club over the last  year.  When
talking to prospective Members about the Club,  I  always make sure to mention the wonderful
membership and staff  we have here.  I  truly believe that is  what makes this Club so unique!

Kind Regards,  

Bria Argrett
Assistant General Manager March/April Newsletter 2021 • 3

C l u b  N e w s . . .

A Message From The

Assistant General Manager

Happy Spring!
 
It ’s  so nice to see the warmer temperatures,  greening grass,  and
blooming flowers around The Club!  This season is  always great for
starting fresh,  cleaning out and new beginnings!
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Members,  

Thank you to all  who played in our Opening Day Event!  We had 36
players show up for our season kick-off  event and congratulations to
the team of Mark Faulkenberry & Chris Elliott  who came away a shot
 victory over the team of Mike Carsno & Duane Smyth.

Please remember registration is still  open for our 2021 Men’s Member-Guest!  You will
need to go online to register for the event which is  sure to be the signature event for our
year.  This year’s  event is  going to be a 2 Man Best Ball  Match Play where you will  play 5
matches over the course of  Friday,  Saturday & Sunday and includes breakfast & lunch
each day as well  dinner on Friday & Saturday Night.  Please stop by the Golf  Shop for the
full  schedule of  events!

Unfortunately,  our April  First  Friday Par 3 contest was canceled due to weather but we
hope to have a strong showing for the next on May 7th!  It ’s  a great way for players of
all  ages and skill  levels to come out and enjoy an evening on the course that is  set  up as
all  Par 3’s  in a unique layout!  Please go online or call  the Golf  Shop to register.  Family
Golf Night is on Saturday, May 15th  and we would love to have all  the families come
out!  The cost is  $20/adult (includes cart) and those under the age of  15 are free!  There
will  be fun rules for certain holes and shots and there will  be a cookout after play on
the back patio.  Please contact the Golf  Shop or go online to register!

Please note that we have moved our first aerification dates to June 28th & 29th  as well
as the August Invitational date to July 31st  & August 1st .  Also,  the golf course will  be
closed all  day on May 20th & will  open for play around 3pm on Friday, May 21st.
Please contact the Golf  Shop before May 14th if  you’d l ike to play golf  on either of  those
days and we will  be glad to make your tee times.  It ’s  a good time to remind you that we
have reciprocal relationships with Rock Barn,  Salisbury Country Club,  and Irish Creek
Golf  Course.  If  there is  somewhere else you’d l ike to play we would be glad to help out.

Thanks,

Andy Zachowicz
Director of Golf

From The Golf Shop



around the course are starting to dry up.  I  for one could not be more thankful!  SCC experienced
two cold snaps in the month of April.  One came during the first  weekend of the month and
another the third week.  The weekend freeze required us to put the greens covers on for the first
time all  winter.  The covers added a layer of protection since the nighttime temperatures
dipped well below 32 degrees and the greens had already broken dormancy.  The second cold
snap brought frost across much of the property setting bermudagrass on the tees,  fairways,  and
rough back from where it  had already broken dormancy.  It  really was a blessing in disguise since
we,  l ike many businesses across the country,  had trouble finding staff  to hire.  Luckily,  those days
are behind us.  New staff has been hired and the grass is green and growing!

By now you have hopefully noticed a few projects the
maintenance staff  has been able to tackle this year.  Old
rotten drainage pipes are replaced in the ponds on 13
and 18.  A new emergency spillway was constructed on 18
as well .  To help with handicaps,  a new tee box on # 3 has
been built .  Finally,  the fairway bunker on the right side
of #4 fairway was fi l led in and graded to look like
nothing was ever there.

In conclusion,  a lot of hard work has gone into
Statesville Country Club so far in 2021  and it
is  shaping out to be a great year!  I  am pleased to
see mowers going out of  the maintenance shop
and employees working to improve conditions
around the course.  If  you should ever have any
questions about our maintenance practices,  do
not hesitate to shoot me an email  at
sharrelson@statesvillecc.com.
Until  next time,  may all  your drives go straight,
approach shots find the green,  and putts find the
bottom of the cup.  See you on the course!

Shane Harrelson
Director of Grounds 
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Hello Members,  

Statesville Country Club began 2021 the same way 2020 left  regarding
rainfall!  Over sixteen inches of rain fell  from January through April.
Just recently we have started to experience drier weather and wet areas

From The Greens & Ground

mailto:sharrelson@statesvillecc.com


restrictions have been lifted and all  of  our greens and fairways are looking better than
ever.  The combination of these are signs of  recovery!

We are excited to start our 2021 summer season with many good things coming your way
for the next couple of  months.  Beginning with the pool opening this month, we are
going to offer a New Seasonal Menu that keeps your family in mind.  In addition,  we
will  offer vegetarian options for the ones that l ike to eat healthier.

We are working on the new events and menus in the upcoming months:  May,  June,  and
July.  Events coming up such as Mother’s  Day,  Taco Tuesday,  Mexican Night with the Chef,
Memorial  Day Pool Party,  and so much more are exciting to look forward to!  We are
working very hard to tantalize your taste buds! Do not forget our family-style
Sunday Brunch on the last Sunday of the month!

Do not miss the opportunity to enjoy our events,  where you can try new flavors that our
culinary team has been working on.  The entire culinary staff  would like to express our
appreciation for the good response from our members that enjoyed the Gourmet Wine
Dinner.  It 's  our passion to make you happy as well  as serve wonderful food and we are so
glad it  was a success!

We are missing our dear friends and family that we lost  through this pandemic,  but our
future is  bright ahead of us and we will  not disappoint the legacy of our loved ones.  I
would like to thank each of you for the kindness that you showed us,  one big
family,  as we all  call  ourselves Statesville Country Club.

As always if  you have any questions or suggestions,  please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you again for all  your love and support.  

Luis Varela
Executive Chef
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SCC Members,

We are in full  swing of our summer season and there are many great
things happening at Statesville Country Club.  Most of  the COVID

From The Executive Chef



the Bar and Dining room and Member Events.  It  is  the easiest  way to help all  of  us here at SCC
to provide you the best service and experience while here at the club.
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Hello SCC Members!

I  hope everyone has been doing well  and staying healthy! As we continue
into the summer and COVID Vaccinations ever-increasing,  and restrictions
loosening,  it  is  more important than ever to make your reservations for

From The Banquet Manager

May is going to be a fun-packed month with a
lot of  big events!  On May 7th,  we welcome
everyone to attend the New Member Social
for some good food and drinks! On Sunday,
May 9th we have Mother’s  Day Brunch! This
is a very big day for everyone here at the club
so please make your reservations early!
We have Burger Night on Tuesday,  May 11th
with a fantastic menu planned from Chef
Luis.  Rounding out the end of the month we
have Sunday Brunch on May 23rd and then at
the end of May,  we have the Memorial Day
Pool Party on Monday the 31st!!!  

Starting June 1st  we have our Summer Youth Camps! June is  going to be a blast with our Men's
Member-Guest Tournament starting on Thursday, June 3rd!  Looking for a big turnout for
this as it  will  be my first  full  Member Guest here at SCC.  I  have big plans for that weekend so
make sure you get signed up! Lastly,  in June we have Sunday Brunch on the 27th.  We hope to see
you at the many upcoming Club events!

Thanks and Best Wishes,

Zach Leaming
Banquets Manager

BIG THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO CAME TO THE WINE
DINNER WE HOSTED ON APRIL 17TH!  This was my very
first  planned formal wine dinner and I  am so glad that it
was well-received by everyone! I  am going to be running
a DAOU Promotion in the month of May for our Dining
Room team so please ask them about it  and get you a
fantastic glass,  or bottle,  of  wine! A new Wine Menu
will  be starting on May 4th!  We will  have some new
things and some old favorites,  so please give it  a look
over next time you are in!
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Hello Members!

I  hope you have jump started this 2021 year with some fitness and
wellness in your l ife with what we have been offering at the club.

It is a natural mode lifter!  Regular physical  activity can relieve stress,  anxiety,
depression,  and anger.  You know that "feel  good sensation" you get after doing
something physical? It 's  a happy pill  with no side effects!  Most people notice they feel
better over time as physical  activity becomes a regular part of  their l ives.
It keeps you physically fit  and able! Without regular activity,  your body slowly
loses its  strength,  stamina,  and ability to function properly.  It ’s  l ike the old saying:
you don’t  stop moving from growing old,  you grow old from stopping moving.  Exercise
increases muscle strength,  which in turn increases your ability to do other physical
activities.
Being more active can help you:

Lower your blood pressure 
Boost your levels of  good cholesterol
Improve blood flow (circulation)
Keep your weight under control
Prevent bone loss that can lead to osteoporosis
Boost your energy level  
Help you manage stress and tension

Many onsite classes,  videos being posted on our members-only Facebook page,  and as well
as personal training sessions.  What a great start it  has been! As we carry out through May
and June,  here are some helpful tips about your health and wellbeing.   

Why is physical activity so important for health and wellbeing?
We know that staying active is  one of the best ways to keep our bodies healthy.  But did
you know it  can also improve your overall  well-being and quality of  l ife? Here are just a
few of the ways physical  activity can help you feel  better,  look better and live better.
Because,  why not?

1.

2.

3.

At the fitness center,  we welcome you to come and get moving! Just moving with more
intensity and sitting less is  a step in the right direction.  Please join me for any of the
fitness classes offered onsite,  give us a call ,  or email  and schedule your personal training
sessions today! I  am here to help you and to make you a better version of yourself!

Amanda Troutman

From The Fitness Center



to hydrate and keep sunscreen applied! I ’m excited about being able to be on court
more teaching lessons  and playing some tennis myself!  We have a lot  of  programs
advertised going into summer for pickleball  and tennis.  Our tennis pro shop will  be
fully operating on June 20,  2021!  Tennis and pickleball  socials will  be weekly starting
June 20,  2021.  Looking forward to seeing everyone visit  the tennis center and getting out
and enjoying the summer! 

Thank you so much,

Billy Holland
Tennis Director
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Hello SCC Members!

Hope everyone is  well  and excited about spring and summer!  As
we gear up for beautiful  warm days by being outside let ’s  remember

From The Tennis Professional



Say Hello to Deja Lara! One of our newest members of
the Food and Beverage Team here at SCC! 
Deja does a lot  for us here at the club,  she is  involved
in our dining room service,  banquets,  and our
beverage cart .  She has been a great asset since
joining the team at the beginning of February! She is
currently attending Catawba Valley Community
College and pursuing her Human Services Technology
degree.  She is  the youngest of  2 siblings and has one
niece.  Her main 5-year goal is  to have traveled to all
50 States in the USA. Make sure to introduce
yourselves to her and make her feel  welcome here at
Statesville Country Club!

Hola,  meet Gabriela Daniel!  She is  23 years old and
has been in the food industry since she was 18.  She
studied Culinary Arts at  MCC. She learned many
skills  that have helped her become a better cook in
the kitchen.  Statesville Country Club and Chef Luis
brought her on as an intern and started as a
dishwasher.  Later she moved on to become one of the
dinner cooks.  One of the reasons she loves working at
the Club is  because each day is  different in the
kitchen! She is  always working on many different
things from events to food preparation to dinner
service.  SCC has become more than just a job,  it
became the place where she gets to work with other
amazing cooks! She continues to learn from those
around her each day and is  grateful they have an
equal passion for cooking!
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Employee Spotlights

Deja Lara

Gabriela Daniel



I have been very happy with my decision to join Statesville CC. All staff and members have been very

nice and welcoming! 

~Paul Bohl, SCC Member
"
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“Sasha is always so friendly and eager to help out!” 

~Denise Cascardi

“Any problem that we have, we can always count on Sasha to

fix it. He’s our own little handyman!” ~Chef Luis

Special Thanks And Recognition Award 

Word at the Club...

"

Our family always looks forward to brunches at SCC and were excited that the whole family would

be able to attend the 2021 Easter Brunch. Working with Kali, we were able to reserve a private

room, were seated promptly, and drinks ordered. The food was phenomenal, the best in the area in

my opinion. I can't say enough about Chef Luis and his staff's preparation and service. Our extended

family loved the choices on the buffet! Service was top-notch! The staff at SCC never disappoints and

always puts the members' needs first. 

~Jeff Nanney, SCC Member

"

"

Sasha Fraily

I just wanted to say thanks for the hospitality and service for our first golf outing as a group. The

beverage cart service, cart assignments, and last-minute shotgun arrangement was great! We all

had a great time!

~Jimmy Parker, SCC Member, Club 18 Organizer
"

"



All members are encouraged

to attend! 

Help us welcome our newest

members to SCC and enjoy a

glass of wine or beer! 

See you in the ballroom!

 

Family Captain's Choice

format! Come out and play

golf with the family with fun

rules for certain shots! After

play, there will be a cookout 

for all participants!
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In May

E v e n t s . . .

Friday, May 7th

4:30pm-6:00pm

New Member Social

Saturday, May 15th

4:00pm-7:00pm

Family Golf Night

Monday, May 31st

11:00am-3:00pm

Memorial Day Pool

Party

Join us for a fun-filled day to

kick off the start of summer

and the pool opening for the

season! 

Bring the whole family and

enjoy awesome food!
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May 2021

2

Weekly Dinner Specials Debut Social Event Golf Event Tennis Event

Fitness EventFirst Friday Free Childcare

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

8 

9

3 4 5 6 7

15

16

10 11 12 13 14

22

23

17 18 19 20 21

24 25 26 27 28 29

30 31

30 31

New Menu

Starts!
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A member favorite event

and always a huge success!

Taco's are sure to be

amazing and a great night

for sure!

Make reservations soon

because you don't want to

miss out on the amazing

tacos Chef Luis has created!

An simple dinner service

paired with great music

makes it a fun way to come

out to the club and enjoy

yourself! This month we are

welcoming back 

Brice Reese!

In June

E v e n t s . . .

Tuesday, June 8th

5:30pm-9:00pm

Taco Tuesday

Thursday, June 24th

6:00pm-8:00pm

Thirsty Thursday

Sunday, June 27th

11:30am-2:00pm

Sunday Brunch

Come see us for our monthly

Sunday Brunch which is

always a favorite! Delicious

food prepared for you and

your family to enjoy on a

relaxful Sunday afternoon.

Even enjoy a Mimosa or

Bloody Mary! 
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Weekly Dinner Specials Debut Social Event Tennis Event

June 2021

1 2

Golf Event

Fitness EventFirst Friday Free Childcare

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

8 9

3 4 5

6 7

15 16

10 11 12

13 14

22 23

17 18 19

20 21 24 25 26

27 28 29 30
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(704) 873-7240 x 111
membership@statesvillecc.com

Appointments Preferred

(704) 873-7240 x 104
golfshop@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Sunday:
8:00am-6:00pm

(704) 873-7240 x 102
events@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Friday:
9:00am-4:00pm

(704) 873-7240 x 101
accounting@statesvillecc.com

Tuesday-Friday:
9:00am-4:00pm

(704) 873-7240 x 107
Tuesday-Friday:
11:00am-9:00pm

Saturday:
7:30am-6:00pm

Sunday:
11:00am-6:00pm

*Changes Seasonally*

(704) 873-7240 x 110
fitness@statesvillecc.com

Monday:
6:00am-3:30pm
Tuesday-Friday:
6:00am-9:00pm

Saturday & Sunday:
7:30am-6:00pm

*Changes Seasonally*

(704) 873-7240 ext. 113
Tuesday -Sunday:
11:00pm-8:00pm

*Evaluated Annually*

Statesville Country ClubStatesville Country Club

Daylight Savings Begins
Tuesday-Sunday:
7:30am-7:00pm

Daylight Savings Ends
Tuesday-Sunday:
8:30am-5:00pm


